FRANKT. STOCKTON
DEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS
LAWRENCE

June 2, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen

Robinson Gymnasium
K. U.

Dear Phog:

Supplementing my telephone conversation I wish to put
my thoughts down in writing. On behalf of the new com-
mittee of the Athletic Board, I will sppreciate it if
you will give me full and complete data concerning the
plant asm@ needs of Physical Education. I would like to
have as much detail as possible. It seems to me that it
is very difficult to segregate Physical Education from

Athletics. Any data which you may be able to give me
will, I am sure, be of great cervice to the Committee.

I am asking Gwinn Henry to report on Intercollegiate
Athletics so I presume that the basketball needs should

be sent in through him. However, if you wish to add
some material along this line I see no reason why you

should not do so.

Cordially yours,

FoorhT2
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